EA-SnapLake

From: NWTMN - iMA Coordinator [ima.nwtmn@gardtal.com)
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2003 9:23 AM

To: EA-Snaplake

Subject: RE: fax

Glenda, ‘

The past week has been a technological nightmare. The e-mail systems are
subject to the March "sun transits" which tends to leave the service in a
hit and miss type scenario.

Two things........ Fax, I trust you have been trying to fax the 872-2772
number. I have doubkle checked the equipment on this side and it seems to be
functicning within normal perimeters. Admin staff have commented that
someone has been trying to fax the main voice number 872-2970.

E-mails, I responded toc your request for conformation of the Feb 14/03
MVEIRB reply. Our ISP returned a "mail undeliverable" message. I chalked
this up to the above noted sun transits. Nonetheless, I have copied the
Friday message below.

Glenda,

Thanks for your e-mail.
At this time I would like to confirm receipt of the MVEIRB response letter
dated Feb 14/03. The NWTMN would like to thank Mr. Christensen for his

prompt response.

ThewNWTMN planning:to-participatesinsbottithepre~hearing.: wonference. and

"éthe pubikicihigdring. The NWIMN representative is iikely to be me, as we are

somewhat short staffed at the present time. Since the NWTMN is a late
participant in the EA process we will rely on the other EA participants to
represent the bulk of our environmental concerns.

The. maingdssue o the " NWTMN: witlabest s havefDeuseers ‘recognize. our of |
directly affected: ‘parkysstatus: ] exmade:d ming i
openzairdialogue’dirfectlyswith:Des Beers ur.primary.desire will.be. to. secure
an; IBAv.The MVEIRB..will. be. copled on.all correspendence originating from
thls offlce

Should attempts to open a meaningful dialogue with De Beers fail, the NWTMN
will advise the MVEIRB of any presentations or guestions that will likely
arise at the public hearing.

If you have any gquestions please feel free to contact me.

Have a good weekend!

Please note I will be out of ther office on duty travel from Monday Mar 3/03
16:00 hrs to Fri Mar 7/03 10:30 hrs. Should you need to contact me please
leave a message at Lthe NWTMN Yellowknife Branch Office & 766-4395

Regards,

Jason E. Lepine
IMA Coordinator
Northwest Territory Métis Nation
————— Original Message--—---
From: EA-Snaplake [mailtc:EA-Snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: February 28, 2003 10:36 AM
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To: Jason Lepine (E-mail)
Subject: fax

Jason:

I tried several times to send a fax to your office; however we are getting
error messages at this end. As I sent the faxed information out by email
previously, can I trust that you received the information by email, and that
I no longer need to keep trying to fax? The document that I was trying to
fax to you is attached to this email.

Glenda Fratton

De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator
Tel: (867) 766-7052

Fax: (867) 766-7074

E-mail: ea-snaplake@mveirb.nt.ca
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